
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

  

Please complete, sign, and return the Emergency Care Form for the 2022-2023 School year. 

 

If your child uses an inhaler, EpiPen or other emergency medication, please complete and have a doctor 

sign the attached medication form before sending medications to school. Medications should be dropped 

off by an adult. Please do not send medications in to school with students. 

 

You will receive a separate letter if there are immunizations that your student requires prior to the start 

of school. 

 

We look forward to serving your students in the Health Office in the coming school year. We will offer 

health services throughout the school year for well and sick students.  As a reminder, please keep your 

child at home if they are not feeling well. Students having a fever (temperature above 100), vomiting, or 

diarrhea within the last 24 hours may not attend school. Students with a sore throat, cough, or congestion 

should be screened for COVID before coming back to school. Parents and Guardians will be asked to 

come pick up any student being seen in the Health Office for any of these concerns.  

 

Students may also be seen in the Health Office for accidents or injuries. Please keep in mind that any 

accident or injury that occurs outside of school cannot be treated in the Health Office at school. Parents 

or Guardians will be contacted to address these concerns outside of school if a student comes to school 

injured. Any accident or injury that occurs at school will be treated and guardians will be notified of 

treatment. 

 

If your student receives medication at school, the medications are delivered to the school from the 

pharmacy and will be given as ordered. Please keep any home medications at home. Please contact the 

Health Office with any questions or concerns regarding your student’s school medications. 

 

 

We are looking forward to a happy, healthy, and successful school year. Please contact us with any 

questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

The Friendship Academy Nurses 

 

 

Health Office 

Phone: 412-365-3931 

Fax: 412-365-3916 

 

 

 


